
Leondra  Kruger  Confirmed  as
Newest  Member  of  the  California
Supreme Court
Yesterday,  Leondra  Kruger  was  confirmed  by  the  Commission  on  Judicial
Appointments as the newest member of the California Supreme Court. Kruger will
be sworn in on January 5.

Stay tuned to learn more about the newest member of the Supreme Court.
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